
During 2022, Morgan Sindall Construction communicated that we would now 
be accepting NPORS plant operator's cards provided they were the version 
that displayed the CSCS logo. (see previous SHE Bulletin here)

During a number of recent project audits, it has become apparent that a 
number of plant operators on our projects hold the non-CSCS version of the 
NPORS card (Bottom image)

Only NPORS Cards displaying the CSCS logo (as can be seen in the top 
image) are accepted as proof of competence.

  
The above requirement is also mandatory for all other ancillary trades such 
as Appointed Persons, Slingers etc.

Action for all projects

• Review the competence cards of all plant operators at your project 
location.

• Ensure they have a card from a scheme recognised by Morgan Sindall 
Construction such as CPCS, IPAF, ALLMI.

• Any operator whose only means of demonstrating competence is a non-
CSCS NPORS card must be prohibited from operating that item of plant 
and their employer notified of this requirement.
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